

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074

e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Monday 16th April

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Open Night

On Thursday this week we have our annual Open Night from 4 – 6pm. This is not a formal parents evening more an opportunity for you to look around school, see the classroom and browse your child's work. Therefore appointments are not necessary but of course the staff are on hand should you wish to speak with them. If you do, please be mindful of other carers and keep your chat to 5 minutes. Strings and Newspaper Clubs will be cancelled this week. Thank you and I look forward to seeing you all then.

Family Night

This Friday we are having a 'Family Night' from 6.30pm until 9pm. Family tickets are £10 and include entrance, pizza and chips and all entertainment; the bar is open, there will be a sweet stall, an inflatable and quiz. If you would like a ticket they are available from the office in person or send an envelope into school with your child. I hope to see you all there.

Text Number/Absences

For illness, appointments and general messages we have a text number which is 07860 005074. The text service is only one way and texts will not be replied to so for more detailed messages and conversations please call the office or send an email. In addition to try and reduce the risk of illnesses spreading, I would like to remind you that for cases of sickness and diarrhoea, children need to be off school 48 hours after their last 'episode.' Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





